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	Singapore and the United States will begin a second round of negotiations on the US-Singapore Free Trade Agreement (USSFTA) in Washington DC from 10 to 17 January 2001. As part of the preparations for the negotiations, a US team of experts in the areas of competition policy, customs and textiles, labour and environment will be visiting Singapore in the week of 8 January 2001. The US team will meet its counterparts in Singapore and will be briefed on Singapore’s policies and system on the various issues.

The second round of negotiations in Washington DC will focus on market access for goods; safeguards; trade in services; intellectual property; dispute settlement and institutional arrangements relating to the USSFTA. The visit of the US team to Singapore and the start of the second round of negotiations in Washington DC reflect the commitment of both countries to build on the substantial progress that was achieved during the first round of negotiations in December 2000 and to work towards the conclusion of the USSFTA. A key objective of the second round of negotiations is to achieve good progress so that the third round of negotiations can resume early in Singapore. 

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
MINISTRY OF TRADE AND INDUSTRY
8 JANUARY 2001


